
If you are a family in need of any resources this holiday season,
we've got you covered.  All you need to do is use the QR Code
below to fill out this form no later than Friday, December 10th. All
submissions go directly to Rachel Prust, Sabin's SUN Site Manager.  
Questions? Contact the SUN School office at 503-916-6707. 

The Season of Sharing is a longstanding
tradition of giving at Sabin. Sabin SUN and
the Sabin PTA partner up to provide resources
to our community during the holiday season.

We are asking families to help by donating money to support
Sabin families with limited resources for holiday.. ANY amount is
appreciated! Each year we give to approximately 25-30 Sabin
families whose children attend our school. Donations collected
will go directly to families in need in the form of Gift Cards.

Season of Sharing is back!

Families can donate directly using the following SEI-Sabin SUN
QR code or go directly to the SEI website. All donations go
directly to Sabin SUN!  Any amount makes a difference and All
donations are Tax Deductible. 

Donation Options:
-SEI SUN website: www.selfenhancement.org/sabin

-the QR Code below: 

https://forms.office.com/r/aEK1HidiUY
http://www.selfenhancement.org/sabin

